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Anaconda Minerals Company

ATTN: Paul Bergstrom, Project Manager
555 Saventeenth Street

Denver, Colorado 80202

Gentlemen:

The NRC has reviewed the qualifications for the replacement Radiation
Safety Officer (RSO) provided in your letter dated April 22, 1987. The
experience and training of your replacement RSO meet or exceed the
requirements of Section 2.4.1 of Regulatory Guide 8.31, "Information
Relevant to Ensuring that Occupational Radiation Exposures at Uranium
Mills will be as Low as is Reasonably Achievable." Anaconda has
therefore met the requirements of Source Material License SUA-1470,
License Condition No. 19.

Thank you for your timely response.
Sincerely,
PAG fev
Harry J. Pettengill, Chief
Licensing Branch 2

Uranium Recovery Field Office
Region IV
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